



🛖 eNewsletter: Friday 20th March 2020

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Headmaster's School Assembly Address

A copy of the Address given by the Headmaster at the School Assembly held on Thursday 19th March has been emailed to all parents. It can also be downloaded here:

Headmaster's Address, 19th March 2020

Updates on Coronavirus (COVID-19) can be found 6 here.

Latest News



Shrewsbury 10k

almost 2,000 runners took part in the fifth annual Shrewsbury 10k. For the first time, the race meandered through the School grounds...

On Sunday 15th March.



Birmingham Concert Video Highlights

musicians were on sparkling form at the recent concert held in the Elgar Concert Hall in Birmingham. You can enjoy watching and listening to their performances here.



In times of need...

News updates from two of our community partnership organisations, Shrewsbury House ('The Shewsy') and Medic Malawi, who face particular challenges at this very difficult time.



Cross-country news round-up

have had a busy couple of



Field Day Photo Gallery

photos showing some of the many co-curricular activities that took place during Field Day last week from mountain biking to music technology, Duke of Edinburgh's Award preparation and a visit to the Sh...



Letters from Shrewsbury No. 3: 'Dear Detectorist'

The third in the Headmaster's series of occasional 'Letters from Shrewsbury'. A letter about looking and finding nothing. Or something. Something and nothing.

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar

No Events added to the Newsletter.